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June 13, 2019
Saint Anthony of Padua

Dear Saint Anne School Parents,

I am very pleased to announce the hiring of St. Anne’s new Principal, Abigale Carpenter,
beginning this 2019-2020 school year. Most of you are already familiar with Mrs. Carpenter, as
we welcomed her last year as our fifth grade teacher. Mrs. Carpenter’s qualifications for her new
role include a Masters of Education in Educational Leadership from Ohio Dominican University,
with her Principal’s licensure. In addition, her extensive experience as a lead teacher for six years
will be invaluable as we advance the programs of our school. Mrs. Carpenter has been a wonderful
addition to St. Anne, and her continued contributions as Principal portend to be outstanding.

Our new fifth grade teacher is Mrs. Alexis Bryant. Alexis has been working with our
students this summer, providing tutoring in reading and mathematics. Prior to this year, Mrs.
Bryant was employed by Catapult Learning, which tutors students throughout the Diocese of Las
Vegas. She has also been employed in public and private schools as a substitute teacher while
completing her degree at UNLV. We are pleased to welcome such a caring educator to our school.

And we also wish to announce our Assistant Principal for this coming school year, Mrs.
Yesenia Gonzalez. Mrs. Gonzalez has been a member of our staff for the last seven years; her
long-term dedication to the St. Anne School community is admirable. Her collaborative support
and extensive knowledge of the entire school community will benefit the needs of our students and
families. We thank our eighth grade teacher, Mrs. Allen, for her work in this capacity during the
last school year.

As we transition to the next school year, please know that Mrs. Daulton and Mrs.
Thompson will remain actively involved in the daily operation of the school, ensuring the success
of all our programs. I take this opportunity to thank our entire Saint Anne faculty and staff for
working so diligently on behalf of our students. I look forward to the next school year, and I wish
all of you a happy and restful summer vacation.

Sincerely yours in Christ, . 7

Msgr. Gregory“W. Gordon
Pastor, Saint Anne Parish



